From:
To:
SheffieldPlan

Subject: Re: Bolehill Wood - Proposed Local Green Space designation

Date: 05 March 2023 16:44:53

Attachments: image001.jpg

Dear Mr Dickson,

Bob tells me that he never managed to complete the registration for the mailing list. I think it was the IT side of it which was difficult to negotiate. He definitely does wish to be involved and object so I hope it isn't too late. He is going to have another go at registering. Perhaps with some help from someone more used to these portals.

Kind regards,

Deborah Anderson

On Mon, Jan 9, 2023 at 7:33 AM wrote:

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: SheffieldPlan <<u>sheffieldplan@sheffield.gov.uk</u>>

Date: 5 January 2023 at 08:08:41 GMT

To: Deborah Anderson

Cc:

Subject: RE: Bolehill Wood - Proposed Local Green Space designation

Thank you for your enquiry.

Since the change in the data protection regulations, we cannot add new users – everyone has to register themselves. To do this please go to https://www.sheffield.gov.uk/sheffieldplan and scroll down to the "Register for the Sheffield Plan mailing list" section of the page.

On the Sheffield Plan Consultation Home page, click on the top right to register. If you are an agent with clients, please tick the Register as an Agent option.

Our consultation portal is hosted by Objective and <u>to validate your registration</u>, you need to <u>click on the link</u> which will be emailed to <u>you after</u> the first part of the registration process.

Regards

Strategic Planning

Planning Service

Sheffield City Council

From: Deborah Anderson

Sent: 04 January 2023 19:30

To: SheffieldPlan < sheffieldplan@sheffield.gov.uk >

Subject: Re: Bolehill Wood - Proposed Local Green Space designation

Dear Mr Dickson,

Thank you for this map. We will wish to object to the proposal. I cannot find your original letter which came through the post and recall that we needed to register in order to comment on the proposal. Could you please let us know where we need to register in order to be able to object.

Kind regards,

Deborah and Bob Anderson

On Thu, Oct 27, 2022 at 11:55 AM SheffieldPlan < sheffieldplan@sheffield.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Dr Anderson,

Further our telephone conversations, please see the attached plan showing the boundary of the proposed Local Green Space designation at Bolehill Wood in red.

As explained in our letter, this is part of the Draft Local Plan which will be subject to public consultation early in the New Year. Anyone can submit comments at that stage.

If you wish to object to the proposed Local Green Space designation at Bolehill Wood, you will need to clearly set out your reasons as to why you consider the designation to be inappropriate.

I hope that this is helpful.

Kind regards, Gary



City Futures

Sheffield City Council

Howden House

Union Street

SHEFFIELD S1 2SH

Tel

Email:

This Email, and any attachments, may contain non-public information and is intended solely for the individual(s) to whom it is addressed. It may contain sensitive or protectively marked material and should be handled accordingly. If this Email has been misdirected, please notify the author immediately. If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any of the information contained in it or attached, and all copies must be deleted immediately. Whilst we take reasonable steps to try to identify any software viruses, any attachments to this Email may nevertheless contain viruses which our anti-virus software has failed to identify. You should therefore carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any documents. Sheffield City Council will not accept any liability for damage caused by computer viruses emanating from any attachment or other document supplied with this e-mail

This Email, and any attachments, may contain non-public information and is intended solely for the individual(s) to whom it is addressed. It may contain sensitive or protectively marked material and should be handled accordingly. If this Email has been misdirected, please notify the author immediately. If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any of the information contained in it or attached, and all copies must be deleted immediately. Whilst we take reasonable steps to try to identify any software viruses, any attachments to this Email may nevertheless contain viruses which our anti-virus software has failed to identify. You should therefore carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any documents. Sheffield City Council will not accept any liability for damage caused by computer viruses emanating from any attachment or other document supplied with this e-mail